
Executive Summary 

Topic:  Smart Board Replacement Project 

Meeting Date:  February 27, 2017 

 

 

Summary 

 

The District has budgeted for a replacement of Smart Boards in classrooms across the district.  

Whitlock has provided a quote for covering installation and equipment below the COSTARS 

state contract pricing. 

 

Whitlock is a registered COSTARS vendor for all equipment and installation services. 

 

The Smart Board Replacement Project is a budgeted expense and will be covered through the 

Technology Maintenance account.     

 

 

Recommended Motion 

 

That the Board of School Directors approves the quote from Whitlock. for $212,382 for the 

purchase and installation of Smart Boards under COSTARS state contract price.       

 
 

 


